
The PAC organizes various fundraisers throughout
the school year. Fundraising helps to ensure there
are adequate funds to support our students and
staff and the schools’ activities. All funds raised

support the PAC, extracurricular activities and to
offset other costs, such as...

GEORGE GREENAWAY ELEMENTARY 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC)

What is PAC and who can join?

What is the purpose of PAC?

Why fundraise?

Some of the fundraising events that PAC organizes: 

PAC is the recognized collective voices of parents and guardians of children who attend the
school. All parents/guardians are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend and

participate in PAC meetings and activities. Several parents volunteer to sit on the 
PAC Executive Committee to guide the PAC.  We encourage you to get involved.

To discuss parents’ views and provide input/feedback about
our school programs, activities and goals
To work collaboratively with school staff to enhance our
children's education and school experience
To raise funds to support school goals and equal
opportunities for all students

Field Trips
Costs

Classroom 
&  Library 
Expenses 

Playground, 
Gym & School 

Equipment Technology
Updates

Christmas Art Cards
Fun Friday Sales (popsicles, freezies, juice)
Family Movie Nights
Popcorn Sales 
Hot Lunch Program (turn over for more
important information...)

Staff 
Appreciation 

Lunch 

Grade 7 
Farewell 
Ceremony

Hamper 
Donations 

& Food Drives

www.ggpac.org ggpac@ggpac.org George Greenaway Elementary Families



GEORGE GREENAWAY ELEMENTARY 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC)

 Go to www.ggpac.org
 Click tab “Register”
 Enter access code: GGHL (all caps)  

 From the home page, click “students”
 Enter your child’s information (you will need your child’s division and teacher name)

 From the home page, click “orders”

All school hot lunch ordering, communications, and fundraising ordering is done 
through our school website: www.ggpac.org

1.
2.
3.

  4.  Fill out all information required and click register now 
      *note your username and password as you will need this information often*

To add your child’s information:

1.
2.

To order hot lunch or fundraising: 

1.
   2. Enter payment information

Once you sign up, you receive our PAC e-Newsletters, full information about events 
and activities, reminders of meetings, hot lunches, volunteer opportunities 
and other school programs! Feel free to email us if you have any questions.

www.ggpac.org ggpac@ggpac.org George Greenaway Elementary Families

Hot Lunch Program
Kids love their hot lunch! We try to offer the opportunity to purchase a
hot lunch 1-2 times per month. We partner with many vendors to offer a

variety of different foods, including sides and drinks. 

We are always looking for extra hands to help on hot lunch days! If you
are interested in helping, click the volunteer box option when ordering

or email us at hotlunch@ggpac.org

At the start of each school year, you are required to create/recreate
an account online for hot lunch ordering. 


